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To: All Staff, Code 2A Date: July 9, 2020 

From: Kathy Gallagher 
 

Subject: Video Shows EHSD Preparing Its Offices per Health Guidance 

As EHSD continues responding to the COVID-19 pandemic and supporting our County residents, our 
highest priority is the health and safety of our staff and customers.    
 
Please view this EHSD video to see EW Supervisor Aaron Perez show many of the new compliance 
measures based on health guidance that we are following at all our locations across the county.  Thank 
you to the staff members at 151 Linus Pauling in Hercules for exemplifying the precautions and physical 
distancing intended to help everyone stay healthy and safe in our workplaces.  
 
As we bring back more staff and settle into our “new normal” at EHSD offices, we will continue getting 
our public spaces ready. We will let you know when we have a specific timeframe for welcoming back 
our customers to our physical locations. 
 
 
EHSD COVID-19 Compliance Video  
https://vimeo.com/436289430 

 

 M  E   M  O  R  A  N   D  U  M 
 

              Kathy Gallagher, Director 
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